
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 9th February 2024 

Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

As part of our Jigsaw program, we have been 
talking about how we find some activities quite 
difficult to do; they are a real ‘challenge’ for us. 
We talked about encouraging our friends by 
saying ‘you can do it’.  

Communication & Language Development 

We have continued to 
enjoy the story of Owl 
Babies by Martin 
Waddell. Please share 

the video link below with your child and          
encourage them to join in with the familiar 
phrases in the story. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=TPQRiSTYFHo 

Physical Development 

In our PE sessions we have been practising    
rolling and throwing a ball to our partners. We 
have also been rolling and throwing a ball into 
a hoop target which has been quite a challenge! 

Parents’ Evenings  

Tuesday 5th March and 
Wednesday 6th March. 

Please sign up for a 10 min meeting 
on either evening with staff on the 
gate from Monday 19th February. 

We finished making our pine cone ‘fat seed 
balls’ for the  birds and hung them up in our 
garden. The birds are enjoying their treats!  

We have 
made our 
own pine 
cone owl  
babies . 

Child of the week:  Manha for beginning to use her voice more in class with her 
teachers and friends. 

Nursery rhyme of the week: ’ The Wheels on the bus’ Please share this video with 
your child and encourage them to sing along.         https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=xJc9JUoeKIc 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Next Week’s Word of the Week:   ‘playing’ 
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